
Thierry Bennani 
 

I have been a member of the Eastern Suburbs Dog Training Club Inc. since 2016 with my 

Border Collie, Dash. After the Beginner Program, we continued on and progressed to class 4 

with the support and mainly the patience of the various instructors. 

I became a member of Dog NSW in 2017, and started to compete in obedience trials in 

2018. Dash and I gained our Companion Dog Excellence (Open) Title in March 2021. After 

gaining one pass in UD, we sadly had to stop competing due to Dash’s arthritis. I am 

currently going through the Dogs NSW obedience judges’ training. 

I have been an instructor at the club for the past 4 years, and a member of the Club’s 

Committee since 2020.  I truly enjoyed these opportunities to give back to the club.  I seek a 

term as Club President to continue to make a positive contribution to the Club in the coming 

year. 

 

 

 


